
From: Chambers - Ross J  
Sent: Monday, 25 March 2019 9:02 AM 
To: Thomas Cullen 
Cc: Ben Rogers; AMOD 
Subject: RE: NFF requests for extension and video-link 

 
Good morning Thomas, 
 
Your request for an extension to file submissions is granted.  Your submissions are now due by COB on Friday 
12 April 2019. 
 
Arrangements will be made for VC connection in our Canberra office. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mirella Franceschini  
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4520 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401  
mirella.franceschini@fwc.gov.au  

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  

From: Thomas Cullen <TCullen@nff.org.au>  
Sent: Friday, 22 March 2019 3:57 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Ben Rogers <BRogers@nff.org.au> 
Subject: NFF requests for extension and video-link 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
I’m writing to you with regards to the release of updated exposure drafts for the Pastoral Award 2010 and the 
Horticulture Award 2010 on the 15th of March last week.  
 
It’s our understanding that as part of sub-group 3D, these drafts were due for release on the 8th of March 2019 
(as per the table in the President’s Statement issued on the 28th of February 2019). As the drafts for the 
Pastoral and Horticulture awards were not made available until one week after this indicated date, we 
respectfully request a one-week extension on the 5th of April 2019 deadline for comments on the updated 
Group 3 exposure drafts. 
 
Further to this, we wish to request a video-conferencing link to Canberra be established for our attendance at 
the conference on plain-language redrafts on the 3rd of April 2019. 
 
Please let me know if there are issues with these requests, or if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Thomas Cullen | Policy Officer, Workplace Relations and Legal Affairs | National Farmers' Federation  
T 02 6269 5659 | M 0423 834 142 | Locked Bag 9 Kingston ACT 2604 | TCullen@nff.org.au | www.nff.org.au | 
@NationalFarmers 
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